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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As part of the National Curriculum, Year 1 are learning about Islam and will be visiting Derby 
Jamia Mosque on Rosehill Street on the morning of Wednesday 20th October. 
 
Your child will need to bring a hat or scarf to cover their head in order to enter the 
Mosque. ALL CHILDREN WILL ALSO NEED TO WEAR TROUSERS ON THIS DAY. 
 
Since we shall be walking, would you please ensure that your child comes to school wearing 
sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. 
 
The children will be back at school in time for lunch. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School      


